OFFICE OF SHERIFF

BALDWIN COUNTY, ALABAMA e
SHERIFF HUEY HOSS MACK 310 Hisnd Avesiis

Bay Minette, Alabama 36507
(251) 937-0210
Fax (251) 580-1687

TO: County Commission

FROM: Anthony Lowery, Chief Dep@
DATE: January 4, 2021

SUBIJECT: Fort Morgan Mardi Gras Parade

February 14, 2021
12:00 PM @ Triple Tail Lane

The Sheriff's Office will provide security for the above referenced event if the Commission approves the
route-as per policy.

Please make us aware of your decision as soon as possible.

CC: Capt. Tony Nolfe

Lt. Nathan Lusk
Nancy Hall

AL/BL

www.sheriffofbaldwin.com



FORT MORGAN MARDI GRAS PARADE

FEBRUARY 14th,2021 1PM

To whom it may concern
Baldwin County Sheriff's Office
310 Hand Ave

Bay Minette

Re: Request for Road Closure
To whom it may concern

On February 14th,2021, Fort Morgan will conduct our third Mardi Gras Parade. The road that
we want closed to use for our parade is Ponce de Leon, between Triple Tail Lane and Bernard
Ct East. There are 2 roads leading to Ponce de Leon that we want to use for entering and
exiting. Triple Tail Lane will also be closed and used for staging area and Bernard Ct East will
be closed and used for exiting. The Fort Morgan Volunteer Fire Department has volunteered
for traffic control and to assist in maintaining safety in these areas.

It is requested that authorization be granted to have the above mentioned roads closed from
noon to 2:30 on February 14th,2021. We will also stage an area at Bernard Ct East and
Highway 180 for exit flow at the end of parade.

Yours Truly,
Gayle Pierce

Gayle Pierce

Organizer of Fort Morgan Mardi Gras Parade
9025 Highway 180 West

Gulf Shores, Al 36542

251-423-4722 -
gpdecorpaint@gmail.com





